
Friday 11th April 2025

Message from Mr. Le Templier
Dear Parents and Carers,

What a few weeks it has been. After the massive disruption
caused by COVID-19, I never imagined I’d be in a position where
I would need to close a school again. I know how disruptive the
last few weeks have been for all concerned, and I want to
extend my sincere thanks to all of you for your understanding
and patience during the school closure.

I would also like to thank the incredible Holy Trinity School team
who have managed the last few weeks so diligently, showing
such care for the children. It is a privilege to work with such an
incredible group of people, and I am so grateful for their efforts
over the past few weeks.

Finally, I want to extend my gratitude to Lu Hill and the team at
Trinity Church for their support in offering the space we needed
to extend our partial opening to more children. They have been
supportive and accommodating to the children and staff, a
testament to the strong working partnership the school has
with the church.

I wish you all a lovely half-term break, and I look forward to
seeing you all on Monday 2nd June for what is shaping up to be
a busy final term of the academic year.

Best wishes,

David le Templier
Headteacher
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Dates for the Diary

Term 6
Year 4 Multiplication Check
Monday 2nd June - Friday 13th June
Great Athlete Sponsored Event
Friday 6th June

Cheltenham Science Festival Trips
Tuesday 3rd June - Friday 6th June

Key Stage 1 Phonics Screening 
Monday 9th June - Friday 13th June
B.Ware - Visiting Author
Friday 13  Juneth

Sports Day (Morning Only)
Key Stage One - Monday 23rd June
Key Stage Two - Wednesday 25th June

Sports Day (Reserve Dates)
Key Stage One - Monday 30th June
Key Stage Two - Tuesday 1st July

Whole School Reports Out
Friday 27th June

Year 4 Residential
Wednesday 2nd July - Friday 4th July

Year 6 SATS Results Published
Wednesday 9th July
School ‘Bump Up’ Day
Tuesday 15  Julyth

Year 6 Leavers’ Service
Wednesday 16th July

Rescheduled Dates
Pied Piper Pyjama Day will now be on
Thursday 12  June. th

Children are invited to wear pyjamas to
school for a donation of £1. All
proceeds will go towards the Pied
Piper Appeal. 

Friday 23  May rd



Attendance and Punctuality
Our current school attendance is 96%.

Thank you for working with us to
ensure all children attend school as
much as possible. Mrs. Childs will
continue to support families where
children are persistently absent from
school.

A reminder that the school register
closes at 8:55 a.m. and lessons start at
9:00 a.m. It is essential every child
arrives on time to avoid missing out
on valuable learning time.

This term’s value is Wisdom
“For the LORD gives wisdom; from his
mouth come knowledge and
understanding.”

Proverbs 2:6

Key dates for next term:

Pied Piper Pyjama Day
Rescheduled for Thursday 12  June due to
school closure. 

th

Sports Day for EYFS and KS1
Monday 23  June,  9:30 - 11:30rd

Reserve date - Monday 30  June (same
timings) 

th

Sports Day for KS2
Wednesday 25  June ,  9:30 - 11:30th

Reserve date - Tuesday 1  July (same
timings)

st

‘Bump up’ Day for children to meet new
teacher
Tuesday 15  July th

Year 6 Swimming Gala
Despite the school closure, we were still
able to attend the Year 6 Swimming Gala
this week. The children performed
brilliantly and were a credit to the school,
coming 4  overall. Thank you to all those
who took part. 

th

Year 2 Trip to Warwick Castle

Year 2 enjoyed an exciting trip to
Warwick Castle this week as part of
their History learning this term.
They had a great time!
 


